
 
 
 

Aughton Christ Church C. E. Primary School 
Long Lane 
Aughton 
L39 5AS 

                                                             
Headteacher:  Mr. D. Kennedy                                                                               Tel: 01695 421391 

 
Tuesday 2nd October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone for supporting us in setting up ClassDojo over the last two weeks.   
This platform will be important to allow children to submit work and receive feedback from their teacher as part of their 
learning process should they need to work at home.   
 
In order to ensure ClassDojo is working well, we have been testing this platform by sending homework over the last 
week.  Most parents seem to be able to use this platform to receive and send their child's work back into school, 
however, we are aware that there are still a few parents who have not been able to access their child's learning 
homework tasks. 
 
Some issues that have arisen have meant that perhaps some families cannot log on correctly on a lap top to work or 
they have had some problems letting their children do the work.   
 
We have been evaluating this in school and in order to support everyone, I am asking everyone to ensure that: 
 

a. You have set up a parents’ account. 
b. Set your child up with their account to work on.  This is linked to you via the unique code which is sent out.  To 

support this I have sent a message direct to your ClassDojo parent account allowing you to log your child in 
correctly if you have had problems.      

c. Accepted the terms of use on ClassDojo. a number of parents have recently done this and have found that they 
can fully access their child's profile –not doing this may prevent you from using the platform and accessing their 
activities.   

 
Please check these three things.  
 
I have set all children a simple test task today.  They just have to reply by saying hello.  This will help us check that 
everyone is accessing this platform successfully.  Please let us know if you are continuing to struggle this week and we 
will contact you to support you.  In addition, it is important that the children have completed the tasks set by the class 
teacher and returned via ClassDoJo. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr D Kennedy     
Headteacher  


